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November 11, 2024 
 
 
 

Pacific Electrical Contractors, Inc. 
Attn: Chris Cox 
920 S. Grape St. 
Medford, OR  97501 

 

RE:   Notice of Highest Ranked Proposer and Negotiation Period 
Request for Proposal Qualification-Based Selection Process for Distribution System 
SCADA & Communication System Replacement CM/GC Services 
 

Mr. Cox, 
 

Notice is hereby given that Medford Water has identified Pacific Electrical Contractors, Inc. as the 
highest-ranked proposer for the aforementioned project based on your proposal received October 
24, 2024 which offered the best combination of qualifications to successfully complete the project 
and is in the best interests of Medford Water. Negotiations to determine acceptable contract terms 
will begin imminently. 
 

If negotiations are successful, Medford Water will issue a Notice of Intent to Award; if 
unsuccessful, Medford Water will re-solicit the project. 
 

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact Andy Huffman at 541-
774-2455 or andy.huffman@medfordwater.org.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Brad A. Taylor 
General Manager          
 

c: Andy Huffman, Senior Capital & Special Projects Manager 
      Brian Runyen, Engineering Manager 
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